CITY COUNCIL
CITY OF PIEDMONT
OCTOBER 4, 2022

5:49 PM

The City Council of the City of Piedmont met in regular session at the time and on the date above.
Present were Mayor Baker, Council Members Richard Williams, Jubal Feazell, Caleb Pope, Greg South,
David lvey, and Terry Kiser.

Following the invocation given by Greg South and the pledge of allegiance given by Mayor Baker, the
minutes were presented for consideration. Terry Kiser made the motion that the minutes be approved
as presented. Jubal Feazell seconded the motion and the minutes were approved. Caleb Pope
abstained.

The bills totaling $365,798.98 were then presented for consideration for payment. David lvey made the
motion that the bills be approved as presented. Caleb Pope seconded the motion and the bills were
approved for payment.

In visitor comments Brenda McMinn spoke about an upcoming grant that the City should take a look at.
She also asked about dog concerns in the City. She mentioned in closing how the Police department
does a fantastic job.

In Council reports John Lawrence was absent.
Richard Williams had NO report.

Jubal Feazell talked about the need for afill in at the Filter Plant. He also mentioned about a grant from
Alabama Power Company and asked if the City could look at the requirements.

Caleb Pope wanted to thank the Police, Fire, and Rescue for the services provided for the wreck last
week at the Hwy 200/ 278 intersection. He also wanted to mention the Chief Ladiga Band Competition
that would be Saturday, October 8 at 10 am.

Greg South had NO report.
David lvey wanted to thank Carl for being at the meeting tonight due to the passing of his mother.
Terry Kiser had NO report.

Clerk Hinton told the Council that the leaf truck had made it back to Piedmont and they would be
getting it ready for leaf season.



In the Mayor’s Comments he wanted to let everyone know to please keep Bubba in their prayers. He
also wanted to mention the band competition that would be on Saturday. Please support Kevin
Cunningham and his pumpkin festival this Saturday. He also wanted to update everyone on the animal
shelter. Commissioner Patterson said it would be up and running again in the next few weeks at full
capacity. The City did have a leash law in effect. In closing he said that Charles McDonald would be
returning to work on October 10 after his recovering from his health issues.

With no other business to come before the Council, Greg South made the motion that the meeting be
adjourned. Caleb Pope seconded the motion and the meeting adjourned at 6:06 pm.



